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Question 05:

SCE’s comment on the Draft EIR, Section 4.4.2.1, page 4.4-19, lines 2–3 stated USACE 
indicated a Section 408 would not be required. Provide a record of communication with USACE 
supporting SCE’s claim.

Response to Question 05:

On January 28, 2016, Walter Davis from the USACE sent an email indicating a 408 permit was 
not needed.  A more formal response was requested, however SCE has not received a letter.  The 
USACE has recently requested information for further review of two locations in the Whittier 
Narrows Flood Control Basin; the information has been sent.  SCE is waiting for a formal letter 
stating a 408 permit is not required.  


